
Date 7.2.24

Attending 

L,D,B,J,A,A (N fed in but didn’t attend) 

What we did and talked about 

Warm up activity-We all had access to a drinks table and debated on what drink should go in 
first place. We came to the agreement we all like different things. 

Ground rules. -We agreed that we should try to compromise with each other and come to an 
agreement. If we are not able to do this we know it is ok to see things differently from other people. 

Name of group- No one could think of another name for it at this time and we all agreed to leave
it as Young peoples forum. 

Rewards- Money, vouchers and care visions doing favours for our young people were all 
suggested as a good reward for being part of the group. 

Issues you all raised- 
Age restrictions- Your foster carers should be able to say whither your old enough or not to 
watch a movie or play a game that’s for older than your age. One young person said I am 15.5 years 
old and yet I can’t play age 16 games whereas my friends are all playing 18s. I should be stuck with 
age 12. Everyone else in the group agreed with this saying maybe care visions could have a list of 
films that were a definite no for them but others they would be allowed to watch or play. 

Sleep overs- Sleepover with friends should be made easier. One young person said I shouldn’t 
have to wait on social work telling me if I can stay over at my friends. Another said their old carer 
couldn’t be bothered asking the questions, so I didn’t get sleepovers. 

Safari Park 
Suggested activities – Playing football, this was a popular choice within the group. 

More competitive games such as who can lift the heaviest, who can eat the most, run the fastest. 
Suggested prize for this was sweets. 

There was also a suggestion of having gymnastics coaches to teach gymnastics. 

Gaming stuff 



Movie club
Two young people are going to email me posters to advertise the movie club. 

One young person would like to attend movie club. 

Future meetings 
We agreed our next meeting will be online

You all want to see the office due to this we hope to do Aprils meeting at the new office. 


